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Plea not to travel 

The number of infections in Heilbronn is still very high. In order to reduce the numbers and not 

overburden our health system, we urgently request that you comply with the current regulations of 

the Coronavirus Ordinance. Please also reduce your personal contacts and follow the general rules: 
According to Germany’s ‘AHA-formula’ (Abstand halten, Hygiene beachten, Alltagsmaske tragen **In 
English “maintain a distance from others, take hygiene measures, and wear a face mask”). Protect 

yourself and others. 

We urge you: not to travel during the Christmas holidays, even if you have planned visits and 

your family time is very important. 

If you return to Germany from a high-risk area, you must immediately go into quarantine for a period 
of 10 days. This means that you are not allowed to leave your apartment or house during this time and 

you are not allowed to receive any visits. In addition, you are not entitled to your remuneration/salary 
from your employer during quarantine. If the Corona Ordinances are violated, fines of several 
thousands of euros may be imposed. 

For more information on entering the country from high-risk areas, please visit 

www.heilbronn.de/coronavirus under the heading “Information on entry from a high-risk area”. 

The current Corona Ordinance in German and in other languages can be found at https://www.baden-
wuerttemberg.de/de/service/aktuelle-infos-zu-corona/aktuelle-corona-verordnung-des-landes-

baden-wuerttemberg/.  
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